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c. Visual Ininection Accedance Criteria

Visual inspections shall verify that (1) the snubber has no
visible indicaticns of damage or impaired OPERABIL11Y, (2)
attachments to the foundation or supporting structure are
functional, and (3) f asteners for the attachment of the snubber
to the component and to the snubber anchorage are functional.
Snubbers which appear inoperable as a result of visual
inspections shall be classified as unacceptable and may be
reclassified acceptable for the purpose of establishing the
next visual inspection interval, provided that (1) the cause of
the rejection is clearly estabitshed and remedied for that
particular snubber and for other snubbers irrtspective of type
that may be generically susceptible; and (2) the affected
snubber is functionally tested in the as-found condition and
determined OPERABLE. All snubbers found connected to an
inoperable common hydraulic fluid reservoir shall be counted as
unacceptable for determining the next inspection interval. A

review and evaluation shall be performed and documented to
justify continued operation with an unacceptable snubber. If

continued operation cannot be justified, the snubber shall be
declared inoperable and the AC110N requirements shall be met,

d. At least once per 18 months during shutdown, a representative
sample of at least 10 hydraulic snubbers or at least 107, of all
snubbers referenced in Specification 3.7.9.1, wnichever is
less, shall be selected and functionally tested to verify
correct piston movement, lock up and ble' 4 Snubbers greater
than 50,000 lbs. capacity may be excluceo from functional
testing requirements. Snubbers selected for functional testing
shall be selected on a rotating basis. Snubbers identified as
either "Especially Difficult to Remove" or in "High Radiation
Zones" may be exempted from functional testing provided these ,

snubbers were demonstrated OPERABLE during previous functional ,

tests. Snubbers found inoperable during functional testing )
shall be restored to OPERABLE status prior to resuming
operation. For each snubber found inoperable during these
functional tests, an additional minimum of 10'/ of all snubbers
or 10 snubbers, whichever is less, shall also be functionally
tested until no more failures are found or all snubbers have
been functionally tested.
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